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Singapore Airlines resumes flights to Dhaka

_A Monitor Report Date: 01 November, 2021

Dhaka : Singapore Airlines resumed flights from Dhaka to Singapore and beyond
from October 28.

The airline is operating five times weekly services on the route with Airbus
A350-900.

Flight SQ 0447 will leave Dhaka at 22:40 hrs and reach Singapore at 04:50 hrs
every Monday, Friday and Sunday while the return flight will depart Singapore at
19:00 hrs and land in Dhaka at 21:05 hors on the same days.

Flight SQ 0449 will fly from Dhaka at 13:20 hrs and reach Singapore at 19:25 hrs
every Tuesday and Thursday while the return flight will depart Singapore at 10:00
hrs and land in Dhaka at 12:15 hrs on the same days.

On arrival, all travellers from Bangladesh are required to undergo Covid-19 PCR
test on arrival into Singapore and must serve 10-days Stay Home Notice (SHN) at
dedicated SHN facilities.

Also, from October 27, passengers travelling from Bangladesh are allowed to transit
through Singapore. They are required to take a Covid-19 PCR test within 48 hours
before scheduled day of departure to Singapore.
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